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September 9, 2020 

 

Dear J Ader, 

 

I am responding to your request on behalf of the Omaha Police Department.  Your request is made 

pursuant to the provisions of the Nebraska Public Records Act. 

  

In your request dated, August 6, 2020, you sought a copy of records related to a copy of all public 

records police reports from July 25, 2020 at 7:00 pm until July 26, 2020 at 3:00 am.   

 

This is the response required by NEB. REV. STAT. § 84-712(4). 

 

The Records Unit has identified what police reports documenting arrests are public records and I 

have uploaded it into the Muckrock portal under your account.  It should be noted, some of the 

arrests may be sealed under Nebraska State Statute and therefore no information about those arrests 

will be released under the Nebraska Public Records law. 
 

Section 84-712.03 of the Nebraska Revised Statutes may grant you the right to administrative or 

judicial review of this response.  Please consult the statute for further information.  Chief of Police 

Todd Schmaderer is the public employee responsible for the decision to deny a portion of your 

request. 

  

If you have any questions about the legal basis for this response, please contact me at 

402.444.5861. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Deputy Chief Michele Bang 

Police Services Bureau   


